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UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 5145 
TO BE ANSWERED ON WEDNESDAY, THE 5th April, 2017 

 

NEW BODY FOR INTERNATIONAL PACTS 
 

5145. SHRI RAJAN VICHARE:  
 

Will the Minister of LAW AND JUSTICE be pleased to state: 

 

(a)  whether a Parliamentary Panel has recommended for a new body to 
formulate international pacts and if so, the reasons therefor; 

  

(b)  whether the Parliamentary Panel has also recommended for creation of 

a new wing-Department of International law-under the Ministry of Law 
and Justice to ensure that matters related to international treaties and 

agreements which may inter-alia include multiple treaties on black 
money and other international agreements are formulated and 

implemented in a better way; and 
  

(c)  if so, the Government‘s reaction thereto? 

 
ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE FOR LAW AND JUSTICE  & ELECTRONICS AND 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY  

(SHRI P. P. CHAUDHURY) 
**** 

 

(a) & (b) Yes Madam. The Department-Related Parliamentary Standing 

Committee on Personnel, Public Grievances, Law & Justice in its 

81st Report, inter-alia, has recommended for setting up a new 
Department of International Law similar to the existing 

Department of Legal Affairs, Legislative Department and 
Department of Justice to formulate International Pacts. 

 
(c) The recommendations requires in depth examination and 

necessary consultation with the various stake holders by the 
Government.      
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